
Allen, Meredith 

11/17/2010 7:47:30 PM 

'as2@cpuc.ca.gov' (as2@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Item 28 Enco/Samsung PV PPAs 

Andy,

It is actually item 28, Sorry about that.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 05:37 PM 
To: 'as2@cpuc.ca.gov' <as2@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Item 24: Enco/Samsung PV PPAs

Andy,

PG&E's comments are attached. As background, the post-TOD pricing on the PPAs is around 
$172.00, The online dates are 2012 with one in 2013,

We believe the proposal reflected in the comments reaches a reasonable compromise of 
obligating the seller to pursue RA through the new CAISO process, not requiring customers to 
pay an unreasonable amount for the network upgrades and providing the seller certainty.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 03:58 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject:

«PGE's Confidential Version of Comments on Enco_Samsung.pdf»

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
Redacted

SB GT&S 0464872
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